BANNOCKBURN HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

P.O. Box 211, Franktown, CO 80116

May 2018 BOARD MEETING MINUTES

Date:  May 9, 2018 

Location:  Franktown Fire Department

Board Attendees:  Jack Shuler, Becky Realsen, Ashley Bullerdick, Cynthia Goetz, 

Residents Attending:   none


Meeting was called to order by Pres. Jack Shuler at 7:02 PM

            Greetings and introductions were made.

      
Quorum was obtained with 4 board members present. 

Reports:
Secretary's report for April 2018 was approved after recommendations to remove the wording“drop off”.

Treasure's report for April 2018 was approved. 

Social Committee chairman was not in attendance so there was no Social Committee report. 

Welcome Committee chairman reported that no new residents moved into Bannockburn.

The main order of business was to continue the work on the review and rewording of the Bannockburn Homeowners Associations Policies of Procedures.  The Board focused on six of the Policies & Procedures that have been edited by the Governing Documents Committee:

1. Policy and procedure for the conduct of meetings

2. Investment of reserve policy

3. Reserve study and investment of reserves policy

4. Procedures for adoption of policies, procedures, rules, regulations, or guidelines

5. Policy and procedure for inspection and copying of association records

6. Board member conflicts and interest policy

After discussion, the Board temporarily approved the above six Policies and Procedures as edited by the Governing Document Committee. The Board will revisit the above six Policies and Procedures at the June meeting when a full Board is in session for final adoption. Each Board member will come prepared to work on the language in the remaining Policies and Procedures at the June meeting. 

A brief discussion occurred regarding the policy of record retention.  The Governing Document Committee chairman, Kaye Wilcox, has used a program called Drop Box to retain BHOA records. The Board will continue to look into programs that can assist with record retention before any decisions can be made. 

New Business:
Environmental Committee approved the following residents' projects after discussing the specifications with the owners and ascertaining that they were in compliance with the BHOA Covenants.

1. Chris Cooper's roof extension over his deck.

2. Warren Wright's property fencing.

3. Glen Wilcox's deck and railing.
Meeting Adjourned:  7:55 PM

	


Meeting Minutes Submitted by Cynthia Goetz, May 11, 2018

